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December 1st, 1923.

I

I. Kozai, Esq 
President, Tokyo Imperial University, 
Tokyo, Japan.

* »

Dear President Kozai$-

With reference to your letter 
of November 7th addressed to the Chancellor of 
McGill University asking for a gift of books and 
periodicals for your Library destroyed In the great 
earthquake, I need scarcely say how much we regret 
the occasion for such an appeal.

The matter has been referred 
to the Librarian of the University and, I understand, 
he is sending forward a box of books to meet your 
noed as far as possible. You will be advised by him 
of the date and steamship.

With all good wishes for the 
speedy recovery of your loss in the great disaster 
and assuring you of the sincere sympathy of McGill 
University, I am.

Yours faithfully,

\

Principal.


